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Georgetown Wet Weather Station Project Update 

King County’s Wastewater Treatment Division is building a new wet weather treatment station in 
Georgetown, at the corner of Fourth Avenue South and South Michigan Street. The project also 
includes the construction of an outfall structure (completed in March 2020) and an underground 
conveyance pipeline connecting the treatment station to the outfall, which was completed in May 
2021. 

Progress at the Treatment Station: 
Construction of the treatment station continues. Much of 
the work is taking place inside the new station buildings. 
Outside, crews are continuing to build planting areas, 
permeable pavement areas, and other outdoor features. 
Community members may have seen some of the 
permanent fencing going up on the site. 

  

 
 

What to expect:  
• Project team available by phone to brief and update community groups, business owners, and 

residents about construction activities and next steps for construction 
• Noise and vibrations typical of construction 
• Security fencing and erosion and sediment control around the project sites 
• Project hotline from 8 a.m.– 5p.m; Monday - Friday: 206-205-9286 

In February crews installed the final fencing 
around parts of the treatment station site. 



 
Did you know?  
Once operational, it will take about 15 minutes for effluent (treated water) to travel from the treatment 
station to the outfall station (located under the First Avenue Bridge) and into the Duwamish River.  

Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS  
Call: Project hotline from 8 a.m.– 5p.m., Monday through Friday at 206-205-9286  
Email: Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov  
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 
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